
COMMUNITY CONSULTATION EVENT

BUTTS AREA REGENERATION

Following on from the Community
Consultation event on 17th of February,
VHA have started analysing the findings
from the event and the feedback forms. 

   
Though the time for submitting feedback

forms has now ended, the storyboard
materials are still available for viewing at

the office, No 19, Pearse St.  All are
welcome to drop in and view the options

being proposed.    

The next community consultation event is
scheduled for the end of April in the
Neighbourhood Hall.  More details 

will be posted shortly
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                                                          Community News                     

Did you know that the
Mayfair Library has a new
knitting group?  

The group meets every
Monday from 10.30am.  It is
a self-led group for people
with similar interests to
have a space to meet up.  
 
If you are interested in
joining a knitting or
crochet group please
contact the Mayfair Library.

Phone: 056 779 4174  
Email:
mayfair@kilkennylibrary.ie 
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Community Consultation
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